
  Stewardship Committee Report 2017 

 

 The theme for the 2017 stewardship campaign was “Give Generously” 
which was suggested by one of our denominations and from whom provided 
material and information for the campaign. The stewardship committee met 
regularly during the campaign and established a goal. That goal was met by the 
congregation and exceeded the amount pledged in 2016 by approximately  
$4500.00. There were eight new pledges in 2017 which did not pledge in the 
previous year. The committee would like to remind all the membership that each 
contribution is important regardless of amount. 
 

      Lloyd Castner 

      Chairperson 


